June 2021 Committee Reports

SSAA Activity Report
There were 6 calls for service for the month of May:
Bell – 2, Clover – 0, Orienta – 0, Port Wing - 3
Mutual Aid - 1 that was canceled prior to responding.
2 were Transports, 2 refusals of service, 1 lift assist
Thanks, Jeff Byerhof
Cornucopia Fire Department Report
CFD was paged to one Motor Vehicle Crash and was canceled before responding.
On may 15th we hosted joint training for the South Shore Fire Association. All three departments sent vehicles and personnel to cross train with each other's equipment to improve interoperability  on the south shore. South Shore Ambulance also trained FD personnel on newly acquired EMS equipment during the training session.
Thanks,Chief Byerhof
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